Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Kristene Tidwell [Ktidwell@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 11:16 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; charles.carmel@bp.com; Rob Miller
Subject: LUFT CASE #: RO0000309

Hello Jerry,

Thank you very much for taking the time to meet with us last week. While it is still the position of BP and Broadbent that
the 2009 soil vapor data is valid, we understand the concerns of the ACEH. We will be preparing the Work Plan as you
requested in the December 9, 2013 directive letter. My intention is to get you the Work Plan as soon as possible, but
certainly by the February 13, 2014 deadline.

Please feel free to contact me with any other questions.

Kristene Tidwell, PG, CHG
Senior Geologist

875 Cotting Lane, Suite G, Vacaville, CA 95688
[T] 707-455-7290 « [F] 707-455-7295
ktidwell @ broadbentinc.com
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